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President’s Patter 

Hello Ladies,

Well, we’re gearing up again, and will be in full swing for the Area 7 Workshop at the end of this month.

AREA 7 WORKSHOP !

The organising committee is working hard to make this event, unrivalled in Zonta History.  

Please, please show your support by attending this ‘easy to get to’ Area 7 Workshop.  We have approximately 20 ladies coming from the coast, so we need to give them a heads up and have a great turn out from our own Club.

I have included an Application Form as a separate document so you can print it out and forward it ‘pronto’ to the Breaky Club (along with your cheque, of course).

This is the perfect opportunity for new members to learn as much as they can about Zonta.  It’s a great weekend of Zany Zonta Fun and a great way to get to know our sister Zontians from the coast, as well as our own members. 

The Saturday Night Party Central Dinner and Dance is great value at just $40.  We have Harmony playing, Terrace Gardens food and a great Motivational Speaker as well.  Feel free to bring your hubby along, and if he doesn’t want to come.  Bring your boyfriend!  (Only kidding!)  But if you have someone who might be interested in Zonta, this is the perfect opportunity to introduce them to us, and us to them.

The bus tour on the Saturday is a great bonus to the weekend.  We are picking up our members from either the Verona, or Terrace Gardens.  

If you can’t attend 2 days, we can do you a special price of $40 per day, $50 if you are doing the Bus Tour too. 

In your Nomination Money you also get a great lunch out at the lake on the Sunday.

Enough selling!  On to the Working Bee for this coming event.

We have a Working Bee happening at our April Dinner Meeting.  Fun stuff!  Come prepared to work.

On Wednesday, 27th April, we are having another Working Bee at 7pm at Terrace Gardens.  We are making Fairy Floss and putting together the ‘Welcome Packs’ for visiting Zontians.

So be involved, see you there!

BOYDIES HISTORY SALE!

We made $270 dollars by selling softdrinks at the History Sale.  Fairly easy money, and we had a great gossip whilst doing it.  Thank you all our intrepid workers, Sonja for the free ice and letting us cool our drinks in her coldroom.  Big thanks to the workers, Cherry, Margaret, Liz, Shannon, Leonie and Nellie.  

Big thank you to Dianne and Albert, not only did they donate the softdrinks, they have donated a box of wine and liquor for our next Wine/Liquor Raffle (if it’s on!).

PCYC – MEGA DAY OUT – SATURDAY 9TH APRIL

Mega Day Out is over for another year.  I understand it was a tremendous success.  We made over $1,000 dollars on the day.

What a great job.  You must have all been very sticky from Fairy Floss and Cordial Cups.  You know, you used up a whole box of cones.  WOW!

We will be donating the money raised to the PCYC in the forthcoming week.  Look for a photo in the paper. 


Great work ladies.  I’m sure Shannon will thank you next meeting.  

A big thank you to Shannon for stepping in and organising it all for moi!  Hugs Shannon!  

APRIL MEETING – 20th April

We are going to have an Anzac Day theme for this meeting.  So wear your slouch hat and your Australian Flag.  

We will also be making Glass Identifiers for the Party Packs for Area 7 Workshop.  (Got you interested, haven’t I!)  Turn up and have fun at our Working Bee at the April Meeting.

Just one final thing.  I had a great time at Bette Midler.  I hope to wear my T-shirt at the April Meeting.  See you all there

ZONTA ON!!

Linda Harrison

El Presidente.

OUR BIRTHDAY GIRLS THIS MONTH IS

Fiona Burdon
20th April

Dee Wilburn

29th April

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!

AGM

The  AGM will be held on the 18th of May 2005. Could all members note this in their diaries and just a reminder it is a closed meeting.
Next Meeting
Wednesday, 20th April

Terrace Gardens

7pm

Anzac Day Theme – Bring your Aussie Flag!

“COFFEE CONVERSATIONS”

HIGHLIGHTS OF OUR MEMBERS’ PERSONAL LIVES

We found out last meeting that another lovely Zonta lady is having a baby. Congratulations to Sarah Fraser and her Husband. Sarah is due around the same time as Shannon. So now we have two babies to fuss over.
TO BE IN YOUR CHILDREN’S MEMORIES TOMORROW, YOU HAVE TO BE IN THEIR LIVES TODAY. BARBARA JOHNSON
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